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Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
12:00:44	PM	
	
We	want	a	fairer	feed	in	tariff	.	We	installed	solar	in	order	to	do	our	part	for	the		
environment	and	hopefully	decrease	the	ever	increasing	electricity	bills.	
However	with	such	an	unfair	tariff	offered	by	our	supplier,	we	have	not	at	all	
benefited	as	our	bills	are	still	high.	Come	on,	how	about	a	fair	go	for	all	!!!!	
	
Stacey	Fetherston		
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